
Place a comment in the comment 
box at this meeting

OR
Mail your comment to:
Samuel Berkman, P.E.
FDOT Project Manager

Florida Department of Transportation District One
PO Box 1249

Bartow, FL 33830-1249
OR

Submit your comment electronically
via email:

Samuel. Berkman@dot.state.fl.us 

Please provide your comments by May 22, 2025

PROVIDE COMMENTS




